
Chollerton C of E Aided First School 

Newsletter – 1st Half Spring Term 2017 
 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! 

We have a few dates for you to note so far: 

 

 

 

Anna Gray will be returning to school 

to run our Forest School on: 

Friday 6th January 

Friday 20th January  

Friday 3rd February 

 

Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 

children will work in the woods all 

morning.

 

Anna does bring her fire pit and we are very active, but please ensure your child 

has a warm coat, gloves, hat and extra socks. Thank you 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 P.E. Lessons 

Can you please ensure your child has trainers, leggings or tracksuit bottoms for 

weekly P.E. lessons as they will happen outside whenever possible. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

   After-School P.E. Club –  

Monday 16th January – Monday 6th February 

Class 2 only 

Mr Ricketts will be running 4 After- school P.E. sessions for Class 2 children. 

Please complete attached slip and return to school if your child is attending. 

Pick-up time is 4.15pm. 



Geologist – Thursday 12th January 

A geologist will visit school to discuss his travels and recent finds. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Amy Ridley – Tuesday 24th January  

We welcome Amy into school. She will sing and discuss hopes and dreams. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

  Community Worship – Wednesday 15th February  

We will hold a Community Worship in school at 2.45pm. Everyone is welcome; 

parents, siblings, grandparents and neighbours. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Valentines Disco – Thursday 16th February. 

The PTFA have organised an after school disco.  

3.15pm – 4.15pm. More details to follow. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Friday 17th February is a Teacher Training Day – School is closed. 
 

These are our events so far this term but please check book bags for further 

notices. 

 

If you have any questions please get in touch. 

 

With Best Wishes 

 

Hazel Davey and everyone at Chollerton 

 

 
 
 
 


